
From: Arslan khan <khanarslan729@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 7:10 PM 
To: faysal@ctc.org.pk 
Cc: SALEEM, Tariq <saleemt@who.int>; qureshii@who.int 
Subject: Resignation Letter 
 
Muhammad Arslan Khan  
District & Tehsil Chakwal  
Date  19-10-2021 
 
Dear SIr, 
             With reference to the subject above, I would like to inform you of my resignation from my 
position as (District Monitor) at (District Sargodha) .My last day of working will be (16-10-2021). 
 
The reason is that I have some major family issues (death of my brother in law) . I am the only person 
who takes care of his family,So that's why I cannot live in district sargodha to perform my job. I have 
already informed my Divisional Officer (Dr.Tariq Saleem SB).So that's why I cannot continue my job, I 
future my work services will be available for WHO inshAllah. 
 
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to work in this WHO Organization for the post of (District 
Monitor). 
 I have thoroughly enjoyed working here and appreciate all the opportunities WHO have given me. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Muhammd Arslan Khan  
 


